
                                                 
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 16th October 2023 

This week the Shining Stars will be deepening their learning about numerals 
matching to quantity and quantity to numerals, as well as making connections 
about the 1 more/1 less than relationship between consecutive numbers. The 
children will also be having maths meetings relating to the composition of 
numbers. They will be exploring 2 and 3 part repeating patterns; continuing 
them and creating their own. The Shining Stars will be writing weekend news 
and listening to the story: ‘So Much’ by Trish Cooke. Autumn poems on the 
‘Poetry Basket’ smart board and Helicopter stories will be continuing from last 
week. As usual there will be lots of self-initiated learning both in and outdoors 
and the children will have opportunities to notice Autumnal changes in their 
natural world. 
Parents Evenings-Monday and Tuesday after school in the school hall 
Maths Mastery Parent/Carer workshop-Wednesday after school in Nursery 
classroom 
Reading 
Please make sure that your child’s reading book and white home/school journal is 
in their book bag each day, in school. We will be hearing the children read at 
different times across the week. Thank you. 
Lending Library-Monday 
Please remember to return your child’s lending library book every Monday. 
Thank you. 
Proud Clouds 
Please send all completed Proud Clouds back to school when they are ready. We 
will be displaying them in class. Thank you. 
 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on the 
school website.* Also look out for our learning on twitter.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.     
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 


